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September 18, 2019 

 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Temporary Closure of Tower Barracks Child Development Center 
 
 
Dear Tower Barracks CDC Patrons: 
 
     We are excited to begin the expansion and renovation of Tower Barracks CDC. The 
expansion will require a temporary closure of Tower Barracks CDC after Thursday, 31 October. 
Beginning Monday, 04 November, the Tower Barracks CDC hourly care program will be 
temporarily transferred to Netzaberg CDC. The caregiving and management teams will also 
temporarily transfer to Netzaberg CDC. We anticipate the expansion and renovation to be 
completed in summer 2021. 

 
     Hourly care reservations will be available via WebTrac and phone at Netzaberg CDC and 
Rose Barracks CDC. We anticipate the difference in amount of care provided to the community 
will be negligible. 

 
     Please feel free to bring any questions or concerns to the management team at Tower 
Barracks CDC. Our goal is to make this a smooth transition and to continue supporting our 
patrons and community during the entire expansion process. 

 
     The POC is the undersigned at DSN 526-9078, civilian 09641-70-526-9078 or via email at 
matthew.r.rody.naf@mail.mil.  
 

      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      MATTHEW R. RODY 
      Program Operations Specialist, CYS 
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